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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
This week is World Nursery Rhyme Week and we are delighted to confirm we will be taking part.  
 
The initiative, launched in 2013, promotes the importance of nursery rhymes in early childhood 
development and education, with a particular focus on how nursery rhymes boost early language 
and literacy skills.  
 
We have a number of activities planned throughout the week, including an extra special 
performance for parents on Friday 18th November at 09:15am in the school hall.  
 
We would like to invite you into school on Friday, 18th November at 09:15am to watch our Cubs 
and Bears perform the nursery rhymes they are learning all week.  
 
Singing nursery rhymes is a wonderful activity you can enjoy doing together at home. You can 
access all of the free resources at home by registering at: www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com  
 
Miss McManamon will be sharing resources throughout the week with you to use at home, so 
keep a look out for these on Class Dojo.  
 
We can’t wait to celebrate a wonderful week of rhyming with your children. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

K.Morley   

 
Acting Headteacher 

http://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/

